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All the students of the Zoology department are hereby informed that a ‘Trade 

Fair Day’ has been organized in the college on Wednesday, 7th February 2024. This 

event provides a unique opportunity for our department to showcase our talents, 

creativity, and entrepreneurial skills. 

We encourage all Zoology students to actively participate in this event by 

arranging a stall that represents our department. This is an excellent platform to not 

only exhibit your innovative ideas but also to engage with students and visitors who 

share an interest in the field of Zoology. 

Participation Guidelines: 

1. Each stall should highlight the diverse aspects of Zoology. 

2. Ensure that your stall is well-organized and visually appealing. 

Your active participation will contribute to the success of the Trade Fair Day and 

showcase the vibrancy of our Zoology Department. 
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The Zoology Department successfully participated in the Trade Fair Day held 

on Wednesday, 7th February 2024, showcasing the creativity, talents, and 

entrepreneurial skills of our students through the preparation and sale of silkworm 

cocoon handicrafts. 

The primary objective of our participation in the event was to provide students 

with a platform to exhibit their innovative ideas and to promote entrepreneurship 

skills. The focus on silkworm cocoon handicrafts aimed to highlight the practical 

applications of our studies and create awareness about the diverse aspects of 

Zoology. 

Students spared effort in setting up stalls that creatively displayed a variety of 

silkworm cocoon handicrafts. The designed jewellery to decorative pieces, each stall 

showcased the versatility of cocoon-based products. 

The stalls were not just about selling handicrafts; they were also designed to 

educate visitors about the life cycle of silkworms, the significance of cocoon in silk 

production, and the sustainable aspects of using silkworm resources in handicrafts. 

Through the entire process of preparing, marketing, and selling the handicrafts, 

students gained valuable entrepreneurial skills. Students learned about budgeting, 

pricing, effective communication, and customer engagement. 

The event attracted number of students and visitors who were eager to explore 

and purchase the unique silkworm cocoon handicrafts. This interaction not only 

provided a platform for students to showcase their skills but also sense of community 

engagement. 

The Trade Fair Day not only served as a showcase for the Zoology Department's 

creativity but also as a platform for students to apply their theoretical knowledge in 



a practical and entrepreneurial manner. We extend our gratitude to all participants, 

visitors, and organizers for contributing to the success of this event. 

 

Stalls on the occasion of Trade Fair Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students and Faculty members at Stall of Zoology Department 



 

Various handicrafts made by students of Zoology Department using Silkworm 

Cocoons 


